
Stage 1 Response – MILD Water Shortage Conditions 
 
 

Voluntary Water Use Restrictions for Demand Reduction: 
 

(a) Water customers are requested to voluntarily limit the irrigation of 
landscaped areas to Sundays and Thursdays for Customers with a street 
address ending in an even number (0,2,4,6 or 8), and Saturdays and 
Wednesday for water customers with a street address ending in an odd 
number (1,3,5,7 or 9), and to irrigate landscapes only between the hours 
of 12:00 midnight until 10:00 a.m. and between 8:00 p.m. and 12:00 
midnight on designated watering days. 

 
(b)  All operations of the Jonah Water SUD shall adhere to water use 

restrictions prescribed for Stage 1 of the Plan. 
 

(c) Water customers are requested to practice water conservation and to 
minimize or discontinue water use for non-essential purposes.  

 
(d) The following uses of water are defined as non-essential: 

 
1. Wash down of any sidewalks, walkways, driveways, parking lots, 

tennis courts, or other hard-surfaced areas; 
2. Use of water to wash down buildings or structures for purposes 

other than immediate fire protection; 
3. Use of water for dust control; 
4. Flushing gutters or permitting water to run or accumulate in any 

gutter or street; and 
5. Failure to repair a controllable leak(s) within a reasonable period 

after having been given notice directing the repair of such leak(s). 
 

On behalf of the Directors and Staff of Jonah Water SUD, I want to thank you for your 
attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact our office at 512-759-1286 or email 
customerservice@jonahwater.com 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Bill Brown 
General Manager 
Jonah Water SUD 

 
       4050 FM 1660   Hutto, Texas 78634        512-759-1286    Fax 512-759-2983 
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